

2021-05-28 Clowder Dev Meeting notes

Date

28 May 2021

Attendees

- [Luigi Marini](#) - absent
- [Maxwell Burnette](#) - absent
- [Sara Lambert](#)
- [Todd Nicholson](#)
- [Bing Zhang](#) - absent
- [Mark Fredricksen](#) - absent
- [Michael Bobak](#) - absent
- [Rob Kooper](#)
- [Michael Johnson](#) - absent
- [Elizabeth Yanello](#)
- [Kathryn Naum](#)
- [Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan](#)
- [Shannon Bradley](#)

Agenda:

- S3 Buckets
 - spend some time next week discussing
 - Max will create an issue

Discussion items:

- Luigi will go over the updated outline for the Clowder agenda: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OghQpSshQ7TpAGOYjK8qD66UNYgJXx_UEe0XHpiJyl/edit
- Working on slides and get them ready to present.
- We will put all slides in google. Here is the template: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/12Gf_MOGIzEBKSsM1amO9puFo7nGxwEoi4EoMWmDQCn4/edit
 - Drive: <https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1KPXo3oe66LsUZddqSCEZasfYSHNtQ1og>
- Agenda for All Paws: <https://docs.google.com/document/d/16hmJL2vAwozAOuWCmnhm7G38MWUio8pLoizFnmBsnQU/edit>
- Todd will talk about extractors up to docker image
- Rob will take the talk from the docker image into the helm chart
- Mike L. has never written a previewer. Touch on the Json file (Luigi should have these slides)
- We should all be available to answer questions throughout all sessions.
- We are extending at least days 1 and 2 to 4:00 pm. Lisa will change events calendar and change the RTP.
- Katie added descriptions to all sessions and will meet with Luigi on Tuesday to finalize the agenda.
- Shannon offered to assist in formatting slides and animation.
- Luigi and Rob are happy to listen to your presentation and provide feedback and suggestions.

Who	Notes
Luigi	absent
Max	absent
Mike L.	
Todd	Looking for HPC extractor. 2015-09-21 Development Meeting notes - Brown Dog Sandeep created an example extractor for HPC. Rob suggests that we not mention HPC extractors other than the extractors can be run on HPC.
Bing	absent

Mark F	absent
Mike B.	absent
Rob	
Michael J	absent
Sande ep	
Shannon	Shannon sent an email requesting speakers submit a blurb.
Katie	Presented the Agenda and asked speakers to add what they will be talking about. Discussion about times and content of agenda. https://docs.google.com/document/d/16hmJL2vAwozAOuWCmnhm7G38MWUio8pLoizFnmBsnQU/edit
Lisa	Nothing to Add

Action Items/To Dos:

- ☐ [Rob Kooper](#) make a shell script in root directory